PTFA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 23*° JUNE 2015

Present Sam Campion Gibson Apologies Lesley-Anne Whittaker
Clare Fitton

Wendy McClellan
Catasha Fowler
Denise Forster
Janet Thompson
Vicki Barber

1. TREASURERS ANNUAL REPORT FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2014/15

WMec distributed the Annual report detailing funds raised over the year 2014/15 and a copy of
the audited accounts.

2. NOMINATIONS AND ELECTION OF COMMITTEE POSTS FOR SCHOOL YEAR
2015/16

The present Committee post members stood down from their posts. SCG asked those present
for nominations for the posts of Chair, Treasurer and Secretary. The re-election results were

Sam Campion-Gibson for Chair, Wendy McClellan for Treasurer and Vicki Barber for
Secretary.

3. PROJECT FOR THIS YEAR AND FUNDRAISING PLANS
Fundraising ideas were discussed:-.
Summer term

A Family Fun day on 10" July — Key stages to be separated
12.00pm Food

12.45pm Sporting events.
1.30pm Cake/Teas served

SCG provided a presentation of her recent trip to South Africa where she visited our link
school in Cape Town. The PTFA agreed that the money raised from the Family Fun day

would be donated to the twinned school as they are in desperate need of sports clothes and
equipment.

The PTFA will discuss additional projects for the year at the next meeting.

4. ANY OTHER BUSINESS
None

5. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The date of next meeting was arranged for Tuesday 7" July 2015 at 9.30am to discuss
arrangements for the Family Fun day.



